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Minutes
REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING
June 14, 2021
		
The minutes of the Froid Town Council at the Froid Community Center on June 14, 2021.  Those in attendance were Councilmen Dan Kjelshus, Dan Mogen, Gale Strandlund, and Gregg Labatte.   Also present was Town Clerk, LeAnn Johnson. 
In the absence of Mayor Crain, Councilman Gail Strandlund called the meeting to order and welcomed the guest present.  Clerk LeAnn Johnson read the minutes from the May 10,2021 regular Town Council meeting.  Dan Mogen made a motion to accept the minutes as read. Gregg Labatte seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  
Public Works Report:  Odean was not present to report.                                                                               
Sheriff’s Report:  There was no one present to report on behalf of the Roosevelt County Sheriff’s Department.  
Old Business:
Town Boundary Limits Update:  No new updates to report.  A public hearing will be advertised for next month.  
Review of Water, Sewer, and Garbage Accts: Council looked over the delinquent accounts.  Letters will be sent out, and phone calls will be made to those on the list.  
New Business:
ARPA Funding Distribution/Application:   Council looked over the packets with the details of the ARPA Funds.  LeAnn explained that she has already applied for Pool A Funds which will amount to $49,150.00.  The Town will receive 50% of that amount this year, and the other half next year.  Gregg Lukasik of Great West Engineering has suggested the possibility of using those funds as a match for the funds set aside in “Pool B” of the American Rescue Plan Act.  Froid will have approximately $86,486 available in “Pool B”, but will be required to match that amount at 50%.  Council visited about possible projects to use the ARPA funds on, agreeing that storm drainage would be a good place to start.  
Building Permits: There were no new building permits to present.  
Review of Claims for Approval of Payment:  Council looked over the June 2021 claims. Dan Kjelshus made a motion for the clerk to remit payment on all claims.  Dan Mogen seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  
Other Business:  None
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  The next regular Council meeting will be July 12, 2021.  
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